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Red Ribbon Week
Every year, schools celebrate Red Ribbon Week to remind 

students how important it is to be drug free and bully free and to 
live a healthy lifestyle.

Prospect Elementary School celebrated Red Ribbon Week 
from October 24–28. On Monday, we wore red, white, and blue 
to “Vote for Your Future—Say No to Bullying!” On Tuesday, 
we wore Hawaiian clothes to “Surf the Healthy Food Wave.” On 
Wednesday, we wore neon colors to say “The Future Is Bright 

When You Are Drug 
Free!” On Thursday, we 
wore Western clothing 
to “Give Drugs and 
Bullies the Boot!” And 
on Friday, we wore red 
to say, “YOLO! Be Good 
to Your Body!”

Mrs. Bolton, our 
school psychologist, 
visited every classroom 
to share about the 
harmful effects of 
bullying. Classes 
also tied red ribbons 
on the fence, and 
our student council 
sold glow bracelets 
to signify that our 
future is bright here at 
Prospect!
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Mrs. Aguirre’s students tie Red Ribbon and wear Neon  
in honor of Red Ribbon Week.


